

## Elliott Park School Newsletter

Class:	Nursery	Term:	6	2021
--------	---------	-------	---	------

## Dear Parents,

Welcome back to term 6, our final one for some children in nursery before they move on to their reception class. It has all gone so quickly what with the Covid closures, and we will be sad to see the children move on but at the same time excited to watch them thrive in their next steps at school.

Our topic this term will be 'Growing'. We will, (hopefully) be spending a lot of time outside, planting seeds and exploring how things grow.

The nursery children moving up to our reception class in September will be spending a session in reception with Mrs Pierpoint once a week throughout this term. On July 8<sup>th</sup> they will experience a day in reception, during the whole school transfer day.

If you haven't done so yet, please send in some sun cream, for your child's own personal use, that can stay at school all term. We have sun hats at school and will make sure all children are protected when necessary. Any child who does not have any cream at school will use our cream so let us know if they are allergic to any cream in particular.

Here are some important dates for your diary:

- 21<sup>st</sup> June Whole school photograph (including nursery).
- 8<sup>th</sup> July Whole school & nursery transition day.
- 13<sup>th</sup> July Sports' Day (including nursery, not 12<sup>th</sup> as printed in term 5 letter)
- 14<sup>th</sup> July Speech Day does not include nursery but parents may attend if they wish.

Kind regards,

Mrs Hiller & Mrs Arrowsmith